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13 December 2004

Dr McCarthy
Senior Medical Officer I 5 DEC 2004

Castle Buildings e~
Stormont Estate

RBelfast
BT4 3SR

Dear Dr McCarthy
Thank you for your letter of November 2004.

I confirm that guidance on prevention and management of Hyponatraemia
has been incorporated into clinical practice in the Mater Hospital.

If you require anything further, please let me know.
Yours sincerely
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Mr Sean Don
Chief Executive
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